Planning Board Meeting – 5/20/21

Attendees: Hilma Sumner, Peter Charow, Jo Travis, Doug Mason, Bill Gran, bob Viarengo

Meeting called to order at 4:10

Doug made a motion to approve the minutes of 3/24/21 and 4/29/21. Jo seconded. Unanimously approved.

Bill proposed that Doug Mason be approved as Planning Board Chair. Peter seconded. Unanimously approved.

Discussion of cell tower

- 1.. Fire Chief, Nick Anzuoni is in favor of the proposal
- 2. Doug will contact the assessors to determine the tax status and possible amount if the structure is approved.
- 3. Doug and Bob will have a telephone conference with our attorney, Mr. Campanelli.

There was a discussion of the bylaws recently passed by Town Meeting. They go into effect immediately, subject to review and approval by the MA Attorney General.

Bob proposed that the meeting by closed at 5:08. Doug seconded. Unanimously approved.

Respectfully submitted,

Bob Viarengo, Secretary Pro Tem